
Each student received an email about their literacy work for our online learning period. Please 

check their Gmail and be prepared to use Google Drive to continue our meaningful reading, critical 

thinking, and writing work in our core texts.  

Any questions, reach out to Katelyn.Bellmore@new-haven.k12.ct.us 


